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Ukraine

Internal compliace Program:

we are working with experts from the Institute for Nuclear Research of
National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine to develop and implement a
Internal Compliance Program at the Ukrainian NAS. The Project started in

June 2021.




They will develop an ICP model, with a modular concept, so it could be
adapted to the different research areas and institutes size.



Armenia

Responsible science Project:

we are working with experts from the National Bureau of Expertises of
National Academy of Sciences of Armenia. This project is about to start.




The first step of the project includes the organization of seminars with two
categories of participants: researchers from scientific research institutes of the
National Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Armenia and students from leading
universities of the RA including masters, PhD and applicants.

It is planned to involve scientists from 24 scientific research institutes of the National
Academy of Sciences of the Republic of Armenia to discuss the problem of
responsible science and intangible transfer in groups.



In each group, after the end of the seminars, it is planned to conduct a test and/or
debriefing in order to find out the effectiveness of the activity.

Upon completion of the program, it is planned to analyse the test results, present
them to the participating universities, the Ministry of Education, Science, Culture
and Sports of the Republic of Armenia with a proposal to include the course as a
compulsory subject in the curriculum.



Tajikistan

Responsible science Project:
we are working with experts from the Tajik Association for Biological
Security to implement this Project. It started on January 2021.




The aim of the project is to introduce dual-use awareness-raising elements
into formal education in science and engineering in Tajikistan.

To achieve the above-mentioned objective, they will organize seminars,
develop a handbook and training materials and brief the authorities.



They also prepared a Code of Conduct, which was discussed with the other
scientists, during an event.

It was agreed that the latest version of the draft Code of Conduct for
Scientists in the Dual-Use Sciences should be submitted for approval to the

Bioethics Council and the Presidium of the Tajikistan National Academy of
Science.



Questions?



